
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Emma Mills Becomes Student Trustee for NCDSB  
September 13, 2021 
 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to welcome Emma Mills, 
a grade 12 student at O’Gorman High School, to the Board of Trustees.  Emma will 
represent students on the NCDSB Board of Trustees for the upcoming 2021-2022 
school year. 
 

When asked why this grade 12 student wanted to 
become the Student Trustee representative, Emma 
commented, “I became the student trustee as I wanted 
to enrich my final year of high school with as many 
unique opportunities as possible. In addition, I would 
also like to represent the student body and propose 
possible improvements that would increase the 
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